
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
NEWSFLASH! 

 

** Changes to our Recurring Payment Plan!** 
 

Great News! American Access Casualty Company is proud to introduce the 
following changes to our RPP billing system in order to better service our 

customers in Illinois, Indiana, Arizona and Texas. 
 
 

• The Recurring Payment Plan (RPP) Billing Changes: 
 

� Cancellation notices will no longer be billed at policy issuance. 
Customers will receive their bill/cancel notice approximately 15 
days before the due date. 

 
� We will now collect a down payment when an SR-22 is endorsed to 

a policy.  
 

o The down payment will be equal to an installment 
payment minus the installment fee. 

 
o  Any fees relating to an SR-22 will be collected with 

the down payment, if applicable. 
 

o Collecting a down payment will significantly reduce 
the submission of an SR-26 in conjunction with an 
SR-22 to the Offices of Financial Responsibility. 

 
 
 

 
QUESTIONS? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Marketing Representative or any Underwriting 
Department Representative at: 

1-888-663-5443 


